
3rd Vice President – Bulletin, November, 2024 

 

It is that time of year again- MID YEAR REPORTS!  We know how 

much you love to do them.(Ha Ha).  The reports are Very Important.  

Please if you only have one thing to report, put it on the NEW Service 

report forms and Send it to me.  The report must be Post Marked by 

November 15th.   The new report forms have been sent to your 

auxiliaries but they are also on the website. 

My goal is to have 100% of our auxiliaries reporting this year.  I know 

you won't disappoint me! PLEASE !!! 

                                             My address is: 

Maureen Jackson 

30103 Pineview Circle  

Chesterfield, MI 48051 

kdgmo2@gmail.com 

 
 


